
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 12, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

OVER THE WEEKEND A LISTENER EMAILED WITH THIS QUESTION AND REQUEST: 

Last night it occurred to me that the mailing address for We Kids is, “Beautiful Paradise, 

California”.  Perhaps it’s not so beautiful today given the recent fire storm and evacuations. 

 Please find out how Mr. Nick is doing, and let your listeners know. 

 A devoted Christian and listener to WRVM, 

MY WIFE AND I SHARED THOSE SAME CONCERNS AS WE HAVE HAD THE PRIVILEGE OF 

SPENDING SOME TIME WITH KEN BOONE AND HIS WIFE ON MORE THAN ONE OCCASION. 

THOSE WHO KNOW ME WELL KNOW THAT I DON’T SPEND A LOT OF TIME ON FACEBOOK. 

BUT IN THIS CASE, IT WAS FACEBOOK THAT GAVE ME THE ANSWERS I WAS LOOKING 

FOR. I FOUND KEN’S FACEBOOK PAGE AND THERE HE HAD POSTED SOME PICTURES AND 

UPDATES ON HIS SITUATION. HE SPENT AT LEAST ONE NIGHT IN AN EVACUATION 

CENTER AND IS NOW IN CHICO, CA. AS FOR HIS HOUSE, HERE’S WHAT HE POSTED 

AROUND NOON YESTERDAY: The home where I've lived, laughed, and loved for almost 

three decades, has burned to the ground. 

SOME OF YOU MAY BE WONDERING WHAT THIS WILL DO IN REGARDS TO HIS WEEKLY 

PROGRAM HEARD ON WRVM, WE KIDS. I DON’T HAVE A DEFINITIVE ANSWER FOR THAT 

RIGHT NOW BUT I’M THINKING ‘RERUNS’ FOR A WHILE. AT THIS POINT. I’M PRETTY SURE 

HIS STUDIO AND EQUIPMENT WERE LOCATED AT HIS HOME. 

I WILL BE REACHING OUT TO KEN TO SEE HOW WE CAN HELP HIM. PLEASE KEEP KEN, HIS 

FAMILY AND ALL THE RESIDENTS OF PARADISE IN YOUR PRAYERS. FROM ALL OF THE 

NEWS ACCOUNTS, AND FROM WHAT KEN POSTED ON FACEBOOK, IT DOESN’T SOUND 

LIKE THERE IS MUCH LEFT TO BEAUTIFUL PARADISE CA. 

DURING TIMES LIKE THESE WE REALIZE HOW FRAGILE LIFE IS AND HOW MUCH WE MUST 

DEPEND UPON GOD. AND HOW MARVELOUS IT IS TO SEE THE FAMILY OF GOD RALLY 

AROUND THOSE IN NEED. NOT ONLY IN CATASTROPHIES LIKE THIS BUT FOR US, ON A 

DAILY BASIS ALL YEAR LONG AS WE READ YOUR LETTERS OF SUPPORT AND ARE THE 

RECIPIENTS OF YOUR GENEROUS SUPPORT.  

THANKS FOR LISTENING. I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


